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Environmental and Public Health Advocates Agree: Trump is the Worst President for our Environment 
in History  

 
Alaska Wilderness League Action -- Clean Water Action -- Defenders of Wildlife -- Earthjustice 

EDF Action -- Friends of the Earth -- League of Conservation Voters  -- Sierra Club  
The Wilderness Society 

  
WASHINGTON, D.C. – Ahead of President Trump’s State of the Union address today, national 
environmental groups agree: no administration has been worse for our environment or our nation's 
public health than this one. The President is expected to greenwash his unprecedented assault on kids’ 
health and our great outdoors during his address.  
 
9 leading national organizations offered the following statement: 
 

 “Donald Trump’s administration has unleashed an unprecedented assault on our environment and the 
health of our communities. His policies threaten our climate, air, water, public lands, wildlife, and 
oceans; no amount of his greenwashing can change the simple fact: Donald Trump has been the worst 
president for our environment in history. Unfortunately, our children will pay the costs of this 
president’s recklessness. Our organizations have repeatedly fought back against these attacks and we 
will continue to fight to ensure that our kids don’t bear the brunt of the Trump administration’s anti-
environmental agenda.”  
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Alaska Wilderness Action was founded in 2004 with the goal of strengthening the efforts to protect wild Alaska.  
Please note: Alaska Wilderness Action is an affiliated but separate organization from Alaska Wilderness League. As a 501(c)(4) 
nonprofit organization, Alaska Wilderness Action engages in various advocacy and political activities for which Alaska 
Wilderness League, a 501(c)(3) organization, faces certain legal limitations or restrictions. News and information released by 
the Alaska Wilderness Action therefore must be identified as coming from Alaska Wilderness Action. 
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